UNITED NATIONS



Security Council

Distr. GENERAL

S/21309 22 May 1990

ORIGINAL: ENGLISH

NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Following consultations with the members of the Security Council concerning the request of the Permanent Representative of Bahrain of 21 May 1990 (S/21300) to hold an immediate meeting of the Security Council, the President is setting the first meeting on this matter in Geneva at the United Nations Office on Friday, 25 May 1990 at 3 p.m. to continue until the Speakers' list for that meeting is exhausted.

